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Job Opening --Texas State Director

The state of Texas is considering moving adult education to the Texas Workforce 
Commission.  To that end, below is a solicitation for applications for the state director 
position.  Details are attached.

The Texas Workforce Commission is seeking applications from interested and qualified candidates for 
the Adult Education Director position.  This position also serves as the ABE State Director for the WIA, 
Title II, AEFLA program. 

The 83rd Texas Legislature is considering legislation that may relocate the Adult Education Program to 
the Texas Workforce Commission. For planning purposes, this job is posted, and review of applications 
from interested candidates will begin; however, the availability of this position and a final offer of 
employment is contingent upon a final decision by the Texas Legislature to transition this program to 
TWC. 

Reagan Miller
Director
Workforce Development Division
Texas Workforce Commission
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Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.
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